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 2006-0390 

 
In February Cameron Mitchell Restaurants, LLC applied for and was denied a “new 
from quota” Class C license for Mitchell’s Fish Market to be located at 370 N. Adams 
Road.  The company has since found a license in Oakland County to be transferred into 
the city and is requesting approval.  The request is from Cameron Mitchell Restaurants, 
LLC to transfer ownership of 2006 Class C licensed business, located in escrow at 
56808 Grand River, New Hudson, MI 48165, Lyon Township, Oakland County from 
RBCP, Inc. to 370 N. Adams, Rochester Hills, MI  48309. 
 
The application from Cameron Mitchell Restaurants, LLC remains the same as does the 
building plan.  Building Department, Fire Department and Oakland County Sheriff’s 
Department had no problems with the plans as previously submitted.  At this time, the 
organization has building permits and is in process of remodeling the site for their 
restaurant. 
 
We have received an additional letter of request for approval from Robert B. Aikens & 
Associates (Village of Rochester Hills management).  They are encouraging the 
approval of the license to enable the applicant a timely transfer and ability to open this 
summer at the Village of Rochester Hills. 
 
Your packet includes the original application, plans, etc. as well as the letter of 
recommendation from Aikens & Assoc. and a new Local Approval Notice from Michigan 
Liquor Control Commission.  A resolution for your recommendation for approval/denial 
to City Council is also included.   
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